
From: Yolanda Lars
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: Proposed Changes to FMLA Forms
Date: Thursday, September 26, 2019 12:26:49 PM

I vote ‘yes’ for the proposed changes to the FMLA forms. It would be helpful to
include the FMLA roadmap on the site that contains the documents for step-by-step
instructions.
 
Thank you,
Yolanda Lars 
Director, Human Resources
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